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January 29, 2019
Pledge of Allegiance was led by Gary Long.

President Darrell Jett opened the meeting at 7:00pm.

Roll Call Completed:

Present: President- Darrell Jett, Trustees-Pam Short, Fran Jett,
Gary Long, Robert Hoxsey, Nelda Adkisson, Kenny
Buckingham. Clerk/ Treasurer-Sheryl Reynolds, Water/Sewer
Clerk-Diane Dankoski, Police Officer Tayler Hill. Absent:
Meter Reader-Mark Reynolds, Chief of Police-Wayne Watkins,
Police Sgt. Dave Reno.

President Darrell Jett explained the purpose of the meeting. This meeting is about
the village wide trash contract. He opened up discussion to the trustees.

Kenny Buckingham made a motion to go with Finley Disposal. It was seconded by
Gary Long. Results of the roll call vote was 6 ayes, 0 nays, 0 absent. Voting aye:
Pam Short, Fran Jett, Gary Long, Bob Hoxsey, Nelda Adkisson, Kenny

Buckingham.
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Fran Jett made a motion to begin the contract March 1, 2019. It was seconded by
Bob Hoxsey and passed with all ayes.

President Jett explained the information going out to water customers in the
February 1* billing. Pam Short asked to see the flyer, which was passed around.
President Jett stated that the billing for trash starts April 1°.

With no further business to discuss, Gary Long made a
motion to adjourn, Fran Jett seconded the motion, all in
favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:13pm.

Recorded and submitted by:

Sheryl Reynolds, Village Clerk/Treasurer

As of February 1, 2019, with verbal approval of the Board of Trustees, the Finley Disposal start date was
moved back to April 1, 2019 and the billing date to May 1, 2019.



